

CARING NEIGHBORS **NEWS**



YOUR EXECUTIVE BOARD

These dedicated volunteers meet monthly to handle all corporation business, ensuring that CN adheres to all state and federal regulations for nonprofits. In addition, they attend to all the everyday tasks that keep Caring Neighbors programs successful.

President Anne Bosler Vice President Ellen Broedlin



Secretary Treasurer **Nancy Baxter**





Our hope is that this will be the first of many Caring Neighbors newsletters that will be emailed monthly to all CN volunteers. This is THE PLACE to share ideas, make announcements, post upcoming events, report on speakers and/or topics, list events/news from other organizations and publish photos.

Submissions should be emailed to ab.ultimateassistant@gmail.com

We will do our best to publish them in a timely manner.



In case you haven't heard, there are now 25 Caring Neighbors Groups in The Villages. The newest groups include:

LIBERTY PARK, LAKE DENHAM and VIRGINIA TRACE.

Did you know that you are one of over 500 Caring Neighbors volunteers. No matter why you got involved, we are grateful for you and we encourage you to stay involved by attending meetings and giving service whenever you can.



UPCOMING CN EVENTS

Feb. 18	Hadley Snacks N Facts 2 to 4 pm at Seabreeze Recreational Center
Feb. 27	Executive Board Meeting 10 am President's home
Feb. 28	CN Full Board Meeting 10 am Odell Recreation Center

TLC Mental Health Professional News

Feb 25 – April 1 (6 weeks on Tuesdays, 9:30 – 11:00 am) Moving Through Grief When a loved one dies, whether a spouse, family member, or friend, we can feel lost and alone. Being with others who understand can ease the pain and guide us toward healing. If your loss was at least four months before 2/25/25, this group is appropriate for you. Judy Maloney, LMHC, is the group facilitator. Register and get location information by clicking here. Space is limited.

Feb 18 – March 25 (6 weeks on Tuesdays, 1:00 – 3 pm) Rediscovering Yourself After Losing a Spouse or Partner: After losing our spouse or partner, we no longer identify as part of a couple. This group is a unique opportunity for personal growth, focusing on helping you find contentment, happiness, independence, and purpose in your new life. This group is appropriate for you if your loss was at least one year before Feb 18th. Facilitated by Shirley Somers and Judy Maloney, LMHC Register and get location information by clicking here. Space is limited.

TLC website is tlc-services.org.

Submit news items and photos for the March Newsletter to ab.ultimateassistant@gmail.com